[bookmark: _GoBack][date]

Dear [Insert name(s)],

This letter is to notify you that [a] community member or staff member[s] at [Insert place of worship name] has tested positive for COVID-19. We are actively working with the [insert county/city] Health Department to quickly identify, notify, and quarantine anyone who may have come into close contact with them and who may be at risk of getting sick. We are also cleaning and disinfecting to control the spread of illness.

About COVID-19
COVID-19 is an illness caused by a new coronavirus. It spreads from person to person through droplets created when we cough, sneeze, talk, sing or laugh. Most people—especially young people—who get COVID-19 have mild illness, similar to having a cold or the flu. However, in others it can cause severe illness, such as pneumonia. Symptoms of COVID-19 include:
· Fever (temperature 100.4°F or higher)
· Cough
· Trouble breathing
· Chills
· Muscle/body aches
· Loss of sense of taste or smell
· Runny nose or nasal congestion
· Fatigue
· Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea

The CDC’s website has good information about COVID-19: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus. It is important to remember that it can take up to two weeks for symptoms to appear after exposure.

What to Expect
If you had close contact with a person with COVID-19, you will receive notification/information from the [insert county/city] Health Department. If you did not have close contact with a person with COVID-19 in our [insert place of worship], you will not receive a contact from the health department. However, everyone in your household should continue to stay home as much as possible, wash their hands frequently, keep 6 feet away from others, wear a mask or cloth face covering in public, watch for symptoms of COVID-19, and seek care when sick.

Someone from the [insert county/city] Health Department may reach out to you with questions. Please assist with them as they work to investigate and control COVID-19.

If you have any questions, please call [Full name and position] at [phone #].

Sincerely,
[Print name], [Title]

[date]


 


 


Dear [Insert name(s)],


 


 


This letter is to notify you that [a] community member or staff member[s] at [Insert place of 


worship name] has tested positive for COVID


-


19. We are actively working with the [insert 


county/city] Health Department to quickly identify, notify, and quarantin


e anyone who may have 


come into close contact with them and who may be at risk of getting sick. We are also cleaning 


and disinfecting to control the spread of illness.


 


 


About COVID


-


19


 


COVID


-


19 is an illness caused by a new coronavirus. It spreads from pers


on to person through 


droplets created when we cough, sneeze, talk, sing or laugh. Most people


—


especially young 


people


—


who get COVID


-


19 have mild illness, similar to having a cold or the flu. However, in 


others it can cause severe illness, such as pneumonia


. Symptoms of COVID


-


19 include:


 


?


 


Fever (temperature 100.4°F or higher)


 


?


 


Cough


 


?


 


Trouble breathing


 


?


 


Chills


 


?


 


Muscle/body aches


 


?


 


Loss of sense of taste or smell


 


?


 


Runny nose or nasal congestion


 


?


 


Fatigue


 


?


 


Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea


 


 


The CDC’s website has good informat


ion about COVID


-


19: 


www.cdc.gov/coronavirus


. It is 


important to remember that it can take up to two weeks for symptoms to appear after exposure.


 


 


What to Expect


 


If you had close contact with a person with C


OVID


-


19, you will receive notification/information 


from the [insert county/city] Health Department. If you did not have close contact with a person 


with COVID


-


19 in our [insert place of worship], you will not receive a contact from the health 


department. H


owever, everyone in your household should continue to stay home as much as 


possible, wash their hands frequently, keep 6 feet away from others, wear a mask or cloth face 


covering in public, watch for symptoms of COVID


-


19, and seek care when sick.


 


 


Someone 


from the [insert county/city] Health Department may reach out to you with questions. 


Please assist with them as they work to investigate and control COVID


-


19.


 


 


If you have any questions, please call [Full name and position] at [phone #].


 


 


Sincerely,


 


[Print name], [Title]


 




[date]     Dear [Insert name(s)],     This letter is to notify you that [a] community member or staff member[s] at [Insert place of  worship name] has tested positive for COVID - 19. We are actively working with the [insert  county/city] Health Department to quickly identify, notify, and quarantin e anyone who may have  come into close contact with them and who may be at risk of getting sick. We are also cleaning  and disinfecting to control the spread of illness.     About COVID - 19   COVID - 19 is an illness caused by a new coronavirus. It spreads from pers on to person through  droplets created when we cough, sneeze, talk, sing or laugh. Most people — especially young  people — who get COVID - 19 have mild illness, similar to having a cold or the flu. However, in  others it can cause severe illness, such as pneumonia . Symptoms of COVID - 19 include:   ?   Fever (temperature 100.4°F or higher)   ?   Cough   ?   Trouble breathing   ?   Chills   ?   Muscle/body aches   ?   Loss of sense of taste or smell   ?   Runny nose or nasal congestion   ?   Fatigue   ?   Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea     The CDC’s website has good informat ion about COVID - 19:  www.cdc.gov/coronavirus . It is  important to remember that it can take up to two weeks for symptoms to appear after exposure.     What to Expect   If you had close contact with a person with C OVID - 19, you will receive notification/information  from the [insert county/city] Health Department. If you did not have close contact with a person  with COVID - 19 in our [insert place of worship], you will not receive a contact from the health  department. H owever, everyone in your household should continue to stay home as much as  possible, wash their hands frequently, keep 6 feet away from others, wear a mask or cloth face  covering in public, watch for symptoms of COVID - 19, and seek care when sick.     Someone  from the [insert county/city] Health Department may reach out to you with questions.  Please assist with them as they work to investigate and control COVID - 19.     If you have any questions, please call [Full name and position] at [phone #].     Sincerely,   [Print name], [Title]  

